Girls School Africa Limited company closure

Girls School Africa Limited Company Number 03705308

A special general meeting of the charitable company Girls School Africa Limited, called for
the purpose of recommending closure to the members, was duly convened and held at
59 Crescent Wood Road, Sydehham, London SE26 6SA, on the 22nd January 2023, and it
was agreed by the members present that the charitable company should close.

The original purpose of the company was to pay the secondary school fees of needy
students in Ghana. This purpose is no longer relevant due to changes in the Ghana
education system.

On the 22™ January 2022 the company had no outstanding assets or liabilities. The trustees

were instructed to proceed with closing the company in an orderly and proper manner and
were instructed to inform the Charity Commission accordingly.

Signed by the trustees:
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Dr Jacob Ofori ASHONG Mrs Patricia Jane ASHONG
59 Crescent Wood Road 59 Crescent Wood Road
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